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Topic: Contract for Review of Visitor Experience 

Question: 103 

Hansard Reference  p41, 27 May 2013 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 12 July 2013 
 
Senator RONALDSON: Can you please take on notice all your discussions with Mr Spellicy—where they took 
place, when they took place and whom they took place in front of? 

Answer 

The Secretary DPS met with Mr Spellicy as follows: 

• Sydney, 15 June 2012, with the Director Building Development and Maintenance, Sydney 
Opera House; 

• Canberra, 18 July 2012, with various DPS managers and staff, and senior representatives of 
ACT cultural and tourism organisations; 

• Sydney, 22 October 2012; and 

• Canberra, 30 November 2012, with the acting Assistant Secretary, Building Services Branch, 
DPS and Sandwalk partners. 

 
  


